
  Monday, October 30, 2017 
4:00 PM—5:30 PM 

Newark Teachers Union 
1019 Broad Street, Newarlk NJ 

Parking Available behind building 
 

All NTU Members are invited to attend! 

NTU Social Justice and 
Community Engagement 

Committee 

If you will be attending, please RSVP to  
vsmith@newarkteachersunion.com 

 

The NTU Executive Board is revamping our Social 

Justice and Community Engagement Committee and 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

At this meeting, we want to discuss your concerns, 

hear your ideas, and show you how to get involved! 

Join NTU Vice Presidents Chris Canik and Yvette 

Jordan in developing an action plan for the 2017-2018 

school year and beyond! 


